
SOLAR PANEL UPDATE

Dear McMillan Library Supporter,

As you may know, we issued a statement earlier this year regarding the solar array on the
library roof, advising that it was the decision of the Library Board of Trustees to remove the
array rather than paying a substantial sum to buy the array and retain it. Recently, however, the
Board was contacted by Viking Electric, the owner and installer of the array, with a request that
the Board accept and retain the solar array as a donation from Viking. After thoughtful
consideration, the Board has decided to accept the donation. The solar array will remain, and
we are pleased to continue our commitment to green energy.

Thank you,
McMillan Memorial Library Board of Trustees

Statement released by the McMillan Memorial Library Board of Trustees on September 18th, 2024.


